
 

 

Area Telemark Clinic Application 
CMC Boulder Group 

 
$70.00 Cost does not include area lift tickets to Loveland  (additional $35 per day) 

 

The 2-day Telemark Clinic is intended for those who have some downhill, ski touring, or limited telemark 

skiing experience to learn and practice new techniques and skill at a resort area.  A mandatory lecture on  

provides an overview of the two Telemark Clinic field trips.  Various technical topics will be discussed 

including gear requirements, curriculum, and field trip details.  

 

The Telemark clinic will be held at Loveland Ski area. Some discounted lift tickets will be for sale when at 

the first meeting, ( if you reserved them in advance).  In addition, multiple discount lift ticket options exist 

including the Loveland card, Loveland 4packs, and the GEMS card.  

 

Date    
 

Name        CMC Group    
 

Email             

 

Mailing Address           
 

             

 

Telephone    Home     Work      

 

Do you need lift tickets and want to purchase them from the CMC (2 for $65) Yes No 

(Ticket purchase is a separate $65 check to Cindy Gagnon) 

Will you be a CMC member in good standing through December 2012?  Yes No 

Will you be renting skis, boots or other equipment for this clinic?   Yes No 

 

Please describe your skiing experience:  

 

"I've skied on cross-country skis for    years and I ski about   days per year" 

 

"I've skied on alpine skis at resorts for    years and I ski about   days per year" 

 

"On alpine skis at a resort, I ski mostly on" 

Green  Blue  Black   (never ski at resorts) 

 

"I've been on Telemark skis   resort days   backcountry days" 

   

"I'd rate my Telemark skills as:"  

Never-ever Beginner Adv_beginner Intermediate Adv_intermediate 

 

To Send Application: Please complete this application email it to bmswinter@cmcboulder.org. If you 

application is accepted, you will be informed how to pay on-line 

 

For questions about this program, contact Cindy Gagnon (303-938-8564) bmswinter@cmcboulder.org 

mailto:bmswinter@cmcboulder.org

